MNC: Announcement on extending the time of holding Annual General Meeting of shareholders fiscal year 2015
On 28/04/2016, Mai Linh Central JSC announced the extending the time of holding Annual General Meeting of shareholders fiscal year 2015 as follows:
- Extended time: before 30/06/2016.
- Reason of extension: Board of Directors are considering and discussing on supplementing the operation plan 2016, so Board of Directors needs more time to prepare and hold Annual General Meeting of shareholders.
